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January 10, 2025
Dear ECO Family,

Greetings from the Southern California Presbytery and the Mission Presbytery. Our two presbyteries
cover the Los Angeles region—where recent fires are causing unprecedented loss. We desire to showcase
a response that reflects the nature of our ECO covenant community. To this end, we are together

establishing a fund to offer support to people in need that the two presbyteries will jointly administer.

Anyone interested in making a financial gift to this fund can do so through the link provided below.
Furthermore, please pray for the witness of our churches amidst this crisis. How many thousands of
people are laboring beneath the weight of anxious fear and hopeless desperation. Pray that we may

extend the Gospel with the fullness of the peace and hope of Christ.

The grace and peace of our Lord Jesus be with you,

The Southern California Presbytery and The Mission Presbytery

DONATE HERE


https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=RCHLJVTZ7ULYE

